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To 
The Deputy Commissioner 
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan 
All Regional Offices 

Sir/Madam, 

Now that the Result of class X and XII examinations have been declared and the 
students of Kendriya Vidyalayas have done exceptionally well, I would like to congratulate 
all of you for your hard work and sincere efforts which has made it possible for KVS to 
achieve unprecedented success this year. 

I would also like to congratulate all the students, teachers, Principals and other staff 
in the Kendriya Vidyalayas for achieving such excellent results this year. Success is 
always achieved through team work and all the other officials in the Regional Offices who 
have contributed to this also deserve to be congratulated. 

Since 2011, Kendriya Vidyalayas have improved their results year after year and 
have now achieved a pass percentage of 99.67 in class X and 97.42 in class XII. Kendriya 
Vidyalayas have always stood for quality education and excellence in the field of school 
education. Excellence requires continuous effort and hard work on regular basis. In the 
past few years we have proved that this can be achieved through determination and 
competence. I am sure we will continue to work hard with the same spirit and produce 
even better results. 

We all know that though the pass percentage is used as a yardstick for judging the 
performance of a school or schooling system but the quality of result is also equally 
important. Now that we have achieved a significantly high pass percentage we should also 
focus on the quality of result. Though this year the Performance Index has improved 
compared to last year in class XII results but there is a lot of scope for improvement. 

It is heartening to note that this time most of the regions have improved their pass 
percentage and some regions who have shown a substantial increase, their efforts need 
to be specially appreciated. A couple of regions have not done very well. They need to take 
a cue from the other regions. I am sure they will be able to achieve better result next year. 

Please convey my congratulations and best wishes to all the Principals, teachers 
and staff members of all the schools in your region also. 

Yours faithfully 

- 4'7  
(Avinash Dikshit) 

Commissioner 
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